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Parents,

At this present time we are planning to begin classes, as scheduled, on Thursday 
Aug. 20, 2020. We know there are many questions in regards to resuming classes. 
Please know we are examining all avenues of safely reconvening. However, it still 
remains a very “fluid” situation i.e. what is being given today as requirements will 
no doubt change as the days move forward.

We take very seriously the safety of all at Princeton Christian Academy. We will 
hopefully be giving a more informed structure of what school will look like the week 
of July 7, 2020. Please continue to pray with us for wisdom and discernment for the 
days ahead, for the Glory of God.

Tom Odell, Principal
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